
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 June 2024 
  
Dear families  
 
We are pleased to inform you about an upcoming trip to Burley and Woodhead Primary School, near Ilkley, as part of our 
School Linking Project. We had a fantastic team building day in May, where the year 5 class from Burley and Woodhead 
Primary came to visit us at DMP for the day. Students are now excited to return the visit and experience life at another school 
setting on 12 June 2024. 

Students will get to experience lots of activities based around building links, friendship and ties across different cultures. 

The students and staff will be departing via minibus or taxi at 9:00am and will return before the end of the academy 
day. Therefore, as usual, pupils should arrive at school promptly by 8.30am.  Packed lunches, a drink and a snack will be 
provided for students.    
   
Year group: Year 5  
  
Classes: York Class  
  
Date of visit: Wednesday 12 June 2024  
  
Visit Contribution: free 
  
Students must wear: Green uniform    
  
Please can all permission slips be returned by Monday 10  June 2024 
   
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
Mr Hill  
Year 5 York Class Teacher  
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
Year 5: School Linking Project Trip to Burley and Woodhead Primary School (Ilkley) Wednesday 12 June 2024.  

  
  
Name of Child: ___________________________                                                           Class: _____________________  
  
  

 I give permission for my child to attend the trip to: Burley and Woodhead Primary School (12/6/24)  
  
      
  

  
Parent / carer name: _______________________Signature: ________________________ Date: _____________  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


